CITY OF

VICTORIA

Motion

Date: February 7, 2014 From: Councillor Shellie Gudgeon

Subject: Letter from Minister Lisa Raitt

Whereas the City of Victoria received a letter from the Honourable Lisa Raitt on January 23,
2014 regarding the Victoria Water Airport;

And Whereas due to the importance of timeliness regarding the requested information:
And Whereas this information will inform the public conversation that Victoria City Council is
now embarking upon;

Be it resolved that Council request the Mayor to write a response letter to the Minister asking for

specific time lines
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Councillor Shellie Gudgeon
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